
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CLOSURE 
 

Members of the public are advised that the offices of the 

Industrial Court of Trinidad and Tobago will be closed from 

12 noon on Friday 9th February, 2024 and on: 

• Monday 12th February, 2024 (Carnival Monday) 

• Tuesday 13th February, 2024 (Carnival Tuesday) 
 

Court operations will resume at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday 

14th February, 2024. 

 

 

 

Have a Safe and Enjoyable Carnival. 
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